
From: Hannah Shute  

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 12:47 PM 

To: enquiries  

Subject: New Housing Development - Trematon, Saltash  

  

Good afternoon,  

  

I am contacting you on behalf of Pearce Fine Homes. 

  

We are building a housing development of 5 dwellings on the land south of Luces Tenement, 

Trematon, and we are proposing to name the street, in Cornish, “Kelli Lowarth” (Garden 

Grove).  

  

Please can I ask for the street name to be discussed at your next planning meeting and 

provide me with your comments. 

  

Thank you in advance and I look forward to hearing from you soon.  

  

Kind regards 

  

Hannah  

  

Hannah Shute   
Pearce Fine Homes Limited 

pearcefinehomes.com 

 
Follow us on Instagram 
  

Pearce Fine Homes Group:  
   

Twelvewoods House, Twelvewoods Business Park, Dobwalls, Liskeard, Cornwall, PL14 

6LN 

  

Registered Office: 7 Neptune Court, Vanguard Way, Cardiff, Wales, CF24 5PJ       
 

 

 

https://www.instagram.com/pearcefinehomes/

